UNITED STAUES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20545

MAR 1 W4

Radiological and Environmental
Protection Branch, RO:1

OYSTER CREEK CHROMATE STORAGE PROBLEM

This 1s in reply to your February 19, 1974 memo to me on this
subject.

Regulatory Operations considers this a closed issue. In our view
it's a State matter and was resolved by the enclosed letter, dated
January 22, 1974, to Jersey Central Power and Light Company from
New Jersey's Bureau of Water Pollution Control.

The enclosure was obtained as a result of discussion between
L. Higginbotham and Licensing's Environmental Projects.

H. D. Thornburg, Chief
Field Support and
Enforcement Branch
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Enclosure:
As stated

J. P. 0'Reilly, w/encl.
J. G. Davis, w/encl.

C. W. Kuhlman, w/encl.

.. Higginbotham, w/encl.

cc:

2604170508 260212
PDR FOIA
DEKOK?5-258 PDR




Jaruary 22, 1974

Mr. Donald A. Ross, Manager

Wuclear Generating Stations

Jersey Central Power and Light Company
madiscn Avenue at Punch Bowl Road
Morristown, New J. o sey :

Pe: Disposal of Ciromated Wastewaters
Cyster Creck Nuclear Cenerating Station
Lacey Toewnship, New Jersey

Doar Mr. Ross:

On Scptember 11, 1973 this office issued a letter, con-
ceptionally approving a preliminary engineering report
for the construction of wastewater treatment facilities
to treat chromated wastewaters currently bheing stored by
the “.rsey Ceatral Power and Lipght Cormpany at the Nuclear
Gencrating Station at Oyster Creck.

Souwe tine in early November 1873, Mr. Lardiny, Supervisor
of tne Industrial Control Unit, Jiscussed the status of
final cenginecring plans and specifications for this
trcatment fucility with you by telephone, and you indi-
cated at that time that final plans and specifications
would bLe submitted to this ¢ffice within a short period
of time. This office has not received any plans or
specifications for the subject waste treatment facilitics
as of the date of this letter.

The recent spill of the untreated chromated waste on
Decenber 20, 1973 only magnifies the necessity of
installation of the proposed treatnent facilitics at
the earliest possible tine. Thereforc, you are herchy
directed to subnit final cngineering plans an! speci-
fications for the proposcd treatment facility to this
office on or before Tebrnary 15, 1974. The failurce of
tihis office to receive said final enginceriag plans and
specifications as of the fifteenth of February 1074 will
leave this office no recourse but to refer tais matter
to our Iaforcenent Unit for approprinte lepal action.




Mr. Ponald A. Russ 2 g 1-22-74

Submissivn of jlens and specifications will in no way
cxenpt nor should be construed to excmpt this office
from taking any lezal action which would result fron
past spilla;es of this natericl.

Very truly yours,

kolert L. Vincent, Chief
Bureau of Vater Pollution Conirol

£26:Y:C7-8

c.C. Atomic Yrergy Commission
tureau of Radiation I'rotection
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